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July 25, 2018 

 

 

Thomas and Karen Miller 

1984 Roanoke Dr NE  

Rio Rancho, NM 87144-5551 

 

 

 

Re: Mining Complaint, DRMS File No. M-2018-033;  

 Notice of Inspection  

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Miller: 

 

The Division received a written complaint on July 5, 2018 regarding possible illegal mining 

activities just south of the intersection of S. 9th St. and Poplar Ave. in Cañon City, Colorado.  

According to the Fremont County Assessor, you are the owners of this property.  Please be advised 

that we will be inspecting the property on the Morning of August 1, 2018.   We expect to be on site 

around 8:00 am.    

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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